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Enter to win 1 of 5 “H-D” Gift Baskets! 
  

 LiveWire T-shirt 

 LiveWire Poster 

 $50 Apple Gift Card 

 $25 Mike Bruno’s H-D Gift Card 

 Popcorn & Movie Snacks 

 Dealer Swag 

 Drawing @ 3pm.  Must be pre-
sent to win. 

 Free Beer & Pizza Till Gone 
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Harold Morris  601-347-7595 

Email:    halmor52@gmail.com 

Asst.  

John Clifford  985-290-5192  

Email:    tcv1004@yahoo.com 

 

Joey Blacklidge ` 404-644-6967 

E-mail:    joey@convergint.com 

 

Ray Gregg  985-516-4486  

Email:    rgregg804@bellsouth.net 

 

John Clifford  985-290-5192  

Email:    tcv1004@yahoo.com 

Activities  

Richard Dillon  985-788-2568 

Email:    dillonrr@gmail.com 

Ladies of  

Sonia Fox  985-707-4451 

Email:    sonia1@gmail.com 

Safety  

Jerry Trapp  414-202-6485 

Email:    trapp9397@yahoo.com 

Head Road  

Karl Fox   985-640-1728 

Email:    karlfox@bellsouth.net 

 

Richard Dillon  985-788-2568 

Email:    dillonrr@bellsouth.net 

Web  

Dwight Bradbury  985-705-4095 

E-mail:    cyclesnapper@yahoo.com 

 

Karl Fox   985-640-1728 

E-mail:    karlfox@bellsouth.net 

 

Dwight Bradbury  985-705-4095 

E-mail:    cyclesnapper@yahoo.com 

Chaplain 

Russ Davis  504-912-2381 

E-mail:     russ.davis75@gmail.com 

Dealer Liaison 

Gia Sonier  985-641-5100 

E-mail:     gsonier@northshoreharley.com 

2020 OFFICERS DIRECTOR’S CORNER 

Greetings Harley Owners, 

     Well, 2020 continues to toss challenges in our path.  In       addition to 
the ravages of the virus, we have been hit now by a late season hurri-
cane.  Once again, I hope that all our family of riders have been spared 
great hurts from this latest storm.  I am looking forward to seeing many 
of you when we meet on        November 7th for our roundup.   

     The opening of more and more establishments offers us the oppor-
tunity to have a target restaurant for our post meeting ride, and this 
month our Activities Director, Richard Dillon and our Ride Captain Karl 
Fox are finalizing the route and destination for that event. 

     We will be accepting final nomination for chapter officers if any wish 
to step up to replace those we now have; or if not, we will be preparing 
to accept the current board for another year.   All of our current officers 
are up to the challenge, as we have been sidelined for much of 2020. 

     We still have openings for those who wish to attend our upcoming 
Christmas Party at the NOLA Grill on December 12th, and a sign up sheet 
will be available at our meeting for that event.   Further down the road, 
we will be dong our annual Cold Butt Ride in January, and we are confi-
dent that we will be able to   resume our spring crawfish boil for 2021.  
These are excellent opportunities for all of our members to get to know 
each other a little better, and I hope to see many of you there. 

     Remember that Ride 365 mileage needs to be recorded before the 
end of the year, but you can update your mileage at any time with Gia. 

     Thank you for your continued support of our Harley Owner's Group.  I 
look forward to seeing y'all on the 7th.  We are asking that you use   
caution and  appropriate equipment to protect yourself and our fellow 
members as long as this virus is still floating around.  We will do our best 
to provide decent separation at our meeting to help protect you.   

Ride and Have Fun. 

Hal Morris 
2020 Director 
Northshore Harley Owner's Group 
Chapter #2147 
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SAFETY BREAK  

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 0  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

BIRTHDAYS 

OCT 

Ray Gregg 10/29 

Michael Hall 10/18 

David Raymond   10/13 

NOV 

Mark Aucoin 11/15 

Mark Duffy 11/23 

Barry Monjure 11/7 

Keith Ross 11/3 

DEC 

Ken Hughes 12/12 

Joy Mehrtens 12/30 

Paul Sabathe 12/20 

Denise Shelton 12/3 

     Okay, I won't go as far as saying it is getting cold 

out there, but the days are typically getting shorter 

and cooler this time of year.  This month just some 

cautions about your motorcycle rides in cold   

weather.   

     It's not a bad idea to let the bike warm up a little, 

especially if you keep it in an unheated garage; and 

make sure to roll it out the door before you let it 

run.  We don't want any CO2 issues!!   

     Once you are on those backroads we all love to 

ride, please be extra careful.   Overnight               

temperatures are getting cooler and can cause slick 

spots on some roads in early morning hours; and 

remember bridge surfaces tend to freeze before 

road pavement.   

     Also, a few trees typically shed their leaves this 

time of year and wet leaves can be treacherous on a 

curve; or even on a straightaway.  

SO:  

•  RIDE SAFE 

•  HEAD ONE A SWIVEL 

•  KEEP  YOUR DISTANCE 

•  WEAR A MASK WHEN STOPPED AT A PUBLIC 

AREA 

•  AND WASH YOUR HANDS 

• LET’S KEEP EACH 0THER SAFE 

"Trapper" 
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FEBRUARY 2020 CHAPTER RIDE TO 

“OLD RAIL BREWING CO”  
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IT’S A “SECRET SANTY” 

CHRISTMAS 

WHEN:  12 December, 2020 

TIME:   7:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

WHERE:   NOLA Grill 
PRICE:   Members:   $10.00 

 Guests:   $15.00 

 MANIMUM SEATING:  45 PEOPLE 

 WE ONLY HAVE 30 TICKETS LEFT 

 PAYMENT NEEDED NLT DECEMBER MEETING 
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